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January 2014
Renzulli Academy 5th Annual National Geographic Bee
Thank you for participating!
Your son/daughter, ___________________________________ was one of the classroom winners and participated in the Preliminary School Bee.  Although he/she did not make the top 10 students who advanced to the Final Round, she/he should be very proud of the effort they made!  
We would like to provide the following opportunities for the students who participated in the school bee:
Come and help create geography posters to decorate the Cafetorium for the Bee!! 
______
 My child will stay after school on Monday, 1/14 and will be picked up at 5:00pm

______
My child will stay after school on Wednesday, 1/16 and will be picked up at 5:00pm

______
My child will stay after school on both Tuesday & Wednesday, 1/14 and 1/16 and will be picked up at 5:00pm on both days
Parent Signature: _________________________________   Contact Number: ____________________

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Ms. Thom and Ms. Ledger
msmthom@gmail.com
mskledger@gmail.com
860-695-2140
